



#### **HNC FEATURE:**

So often, HNC praises the work of our volunteers - those who are meeting the needs of the families and individuals who contact the ministry for assistance. Yet, we cannot forget to recognize the incredible generosity of our business partners in the community. Our heartfelt thanks goes out to **Keller Williams**. When Keller William's heard about Gina and her story, they acted immediately in coming to the rescue of a Visalia grandmother...

read about Gina in our feature story below!

### **HNC HIGHLIGHTS**

**JUNE 5**— Members of Cornerstone Community Church, Church of God—Exeter, Grace Community Church and Rocky Hill Community Church will unite to sand, prime and paint fascia board for a resident in Visalia! Call our office to join the project!

**JUNE 17—** "A View from Here" photography will be on sale at "Art in the Ally" during the Visalia Farmer's Market (5pm—8pm). Net proceeds will be donated to HNC!

**LISTEN TO KARM 89.7** every Wednesday (7am—8:30am) to hear and pray with HNC Executive Director, Lester Moon.

# Please join us in welcoming our new HNC office volunteers!

Connie, Melinda and Peter

Join our office team! Do you have a passion for helping others? Are you

looking to develop your office skills? If so, please contact us! We have an immediate need for volunteers in the HNC office. We have a wide variety of needs that span from general filing and organizing, to answering the phone, taking messages, providing follow-up calls and data inputting. Call us to-day! (559) 625-3822

## Feature Story:

Gina lives with her disabled grandson and has selflessly dedicated her life to caring for him day in and day out. Gina contacted HNC in January asking for our help to find a way to build a ramp to her home in order to ensure both she and her grandson could safely enter and exit. For months, Gina had to rely on neighbors, friends and volunteers to carry her grandson in and out of their home. When HNC received her call, our office volunteers immediately sprang into action by contacting several groups, agencies and organizations to try and connect Gina with a resource. Unfortunately, months rolled by as Gina and HNC continued to pray that God's hand would guide this project. Our prayers were answered when Keller William's saw a church bulletin insert from HNC. The company decided to adopt this project and see it through to completion - from the initial design and construction to the full installation of the ramp. Gina and her grandson are now able to safely come and go because of the generous hearts at Keller Williams!



## **MAY 2010 ISSUE 3**



Can you lend a
Helping**Hand**?
Click here to find out
ways you can help and
get involved with HNC!



Current **Hands**inNeed

<u>Click here to view a listing of our current family and individual needs.</u>



Current **Hands**Projects

We currently have 7

projects that are in need of a workgroup.



